
  

Newsletter 4th November 2016 

Menu Week: Week beginning 7th November will be Week 1 

Parents Questionnaire 

Along with the newsletter this week we are sending 
home a questionnaire to all parents and asking if you 
would please complete it and return it to the school 
office by Friday 18th November 2016.  

Please be honest, we really value your opinions! 

 

School Nursing Team Message 

The School Nurses and First-Aid team are working to improve the health of children in school with 
asthma as part of ‘Guidance on the use of emergency inhalers in school' Department of Health 2015. 

We sent home a form this week asking parents to complete and sign if they are happy 
for the school's Salbutamol inhaler to be used in the event of an emergency.  Only 
completed forms can be added to the asthma register in school.  The register will then 
be reviewed annually. When the register and emergency inhaler are in school, it 
remains your responsibility to ensure that your child has a working, in-date emergency 
Salbutamol inhaler in school at all times.   

 

Any budding ‘Beckhams’ out there?  

WE NEED YOU! 
 
PLEASE HELP US raise money for Wyre Forest Schools own Astroturf. 
 
Players wanted for ‘Parents vs Staff’ charity football match taking place on 
Wednesday 23rd November at 3:30pm. Please get involved, dust off your 

boots or just come along to support the teams. For a position on the team or place in the stands 
please phone the school office on 01562 827785 and ask to speak to ‘The Base’. 

 
Parents Coffee Morning   
 
All parents of Lower, Middle and Upper Phase children are welcome to join us on 
Tuesday 22nd November. (Early Years pupils have their own coffee mornings). 
WFS will be holding a coffee morning each half term, the first being on Tuesday 22nd 
November, 9:00am -10:00am in the Sixth Form classroom.  We would like to offer a 
relaxing environment for parents/carers to meet one another whilst enjoying a cup 
of tea or coffee and a biscuit. 
 



Thomas Brock Class  

 

Brock class got their Bunsen Burner licenses. They learnt how 

to light the Bunsen Burner safely and did this all on their own 

in the science room. 

 

 

BEECH and BIRCH Class  
A Greek Arena Event was enjoyed by the children, families and friends of Beech and 
Birch Classes, as together they celebrated their hard work and achievements Ancient 
Greek style! Starting with a parade around the arena, to show their beautiful 
costumes and headdresses, the children then entertained their visitors with 
traditional Greek Dancing before inviting everyone to join in the fun. 
Traditional Greek food prepared by the pupils was then shared with all at a Greek 
banquet. 
Thank you to everyone who joined us for our celebration.  
We hope that you enjoyed it as much as we did. 

 

HAZEL Class 

Hazel Class had a fantastic time celebrating the end of our Viking topic. We all played together and 

had lots of fun. We used the knowledge we have gained about Vikings to help us make Viking helmet 

cakes. 

 

 

 
  

 

News from Russell House 
 
 
Russell House had a Halloween party for all residents; we had pumpkin 
carving, Halloween puzzles and colouring, a sweet hunt in the garden 
and a spooky disco! 
 
 

NOVEMBER 

11th BIRCH Class Assembly 

18th  MAPLE Class Assembly 

18th  CHILDREN IN NEED DAY – Will be celebrated the following week in school 

21st School Photos  - Brushed hair and smiley faces please  

22nd  9am Coffee Morning for Parents of Lower, Middle & Upper Phase students 

23rd Parents Versus Staff Football Tournament – 3.30pm (details in newsletter) 

25th  YEW Class Assembly 

25th 1pm – Parents coffee and discussion of Training Interests for ASC workshops 

29th  Provisional Date Careers Afternoon 


